
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that it is the Town of Harpersfield Highway Department’s goal to keep 

Town highways in passable condition during the winter months.  Any obstructions located in 

the Town’s right-of-way may hinder the ability of snow removal and storage. 

In an attempt to clear roads, the drivers try to be careful and not damage any obstruction in the 

right-of-way, however that is not always possible.  Therefore any damage which may be done 

to mailboxes and fences while the Highway Department is trying to maintain the roads during 

the winter will no longer be repaired or replaced by the Town but will be at the owner’s 

expense. 

Vehicles parked on the Town right-of-way are also a hindrance when trying to clear the roads of 

snow.  Attempts will be made to contact the owners of such vehicles so they can be removed.  

However, if the Highway Department is unable to reach the owner, or if the vehicle is not 

removed, the Town will have the vehicle towed at the owner’s expense. 

Dated: November 21, 2022  

Russell Hatch, Supt of Highways 

Town of Harpersfield    


